
 
 

 

 

 

Revised Guidelines on Captive Insurance Business 
 
 

Kindly be informed that Labuan FSA has issued the Revised Guidelines on Captive 

Insurance Business in Labuan IBFC on 21 August 2023 under the theme of “Agility 

Amidst Challenges”, which will come into effect on 1 January 2024. The Guidelines is 

focusing on several enhancements pertaining to Labuan captive structures, insurable 

risks, and operational requirements especially for rental captives in Labuan IBFC.  

 

Labuan FSA will be presenting the Guidelines as part of agenda during the Asian 

Captive Conference 2023 which will be held on 7 September 2023. 

 
 
Thank you. 
 
 

Labuan Financial Services Authority 

21 August 2023 

 

 

 
 


